
EMERGENCY EVACUATION INSTRUCTIONS 

1 If you hear the alarm, leave the building immediately. 
2 Follow the green signs. 
3 Use the stairs not the lifts. 
4 Do not re-enter the building until told to do so. 
 

 
If you require further information, please contact: Priya Patel 
Telephone: (01344) 352281 
Email: priya.patel@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Published: 23 June 2009 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education 
Wednesday 8 July 2009, 5.00 pm (4.45pm for presentation) 
Bedford Room, Education Centre, Easthampstead Park Conference 
Centre 

To: The Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education 

   

 

ALISON SANDERS 
Director of Corporate Services 
 
 
 
 
 

Note from the Chairman: We shall have some visitors from Garth Hill College, to whom 
the Bracknell Forest SACRE RE Prize and certificates will be presented before the formal 
start of our meeting. Your presence by 4.45pm for the presentation will be much 
appreciated. 

 



 

 

Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education 
Wednesday 8 July 2009, 5.00 pm 
Bedford Room 

AGENDA 
 
 Page No 

1. Welcome and Apologies for Absence (Prayer to be led by Paula 
Ridgway)  

 

2. Minutes of the meeting held on 10 March 2009  1 - 4 

3. Matters Arising   

4. SACRE Membership   

5. Bracknell Forest SACRE Prize Competition - Debrief   

6. NASACRE AGM - 4 June 2009 in Birmingham   

7. Berkshire SACRE's Conference - 25 June 2009   

8. QCA/DCSF Curriculum Consultation  5 - 8 

9. SACRE Development Plan 2009-2012  9 - 14 

10. SEEFF Board Election - for information  15 - 16 

11. Any Other Business   

12. Dates of Future Meetings   

 Tuesday 10 November 2009  
Tuesday 10 March 2010  
Wednesday 7 July 2010   
 

 

 


